Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Jessica Cantone
Sent: Monday, 22 November 2021 5:36 PM
To: peter.coop@vpa.vic.gov.au; Samuel Duff (VPA); laurie.mitchell@vpg.vic.gov.au;

mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au
Subject: Amendment C158 Beveridge North West PSP

To whom it may concern,

I would like to formally have my objection recognised in regards to the quarry proposed for 175 Northern Highway,
Wallan.

Traffic is already atrocious coming in and out of Wallan adding in heavy moving machinery and another set of traffic
lights is only going to add to the mayhem. Already in peak hour the traffic sits out on the Hume highway in 110kmh
traffic waiting to get off at the off ramp. The roads are already struggling to cope with the trucks that trek up and
down them daily with frequent resurfacing occurring to have it have to be redone within months.

We are a growth corridor with no need for this to be put right in the middle.

Thanks

Jessica
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